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The	Cricket	Supporters	Group	has	resolved	to	recover	2	practice	nets	in	the	
current	facility	to	provide	a	synthetic	grass	surface	option	for	team	practice.	Tim	
Hughes	will	be	consulted.	
	
Regarding	St	Pauls	BNJHA	half	season	teams	:	

 13	new	boys	have	started	with	St	Paul’s	half	season	teams	for	2012	–
shirts	and	caps	will	be	provided	to	the	new	players	

 2012	teams	include:	
o U8	–	7	players	
o U9	–	9	players	
o U10	–	10	players	
o Under	12	–	12	players	
o Under	14	–	15	players	

 Specialist	coaching	provided	by	the	CSG	has	been	organized	for	the	U14	
team	at	Premier	Cricket,	at	a	reduced	rate.		The	Under	12	team	will	
receive	the	same	assistance,	but	is	still	to	be	organized	at	a	suitable	date	
and	time.	

 Nominations	have	been	called	for	U14	representative	selections	and	
Anstey	LaFranz	competition,	and	U13	trials.	

 All	interested	coaches	,	current	and	former	cricketers	were	welcomed	to	
nominate	for	selection	duties	

 In	accordance	with	the	school’s	request	the	BNHJA	was	advised	that	St	
Paul’s	grounds	will	only	be	made	available	for	games	being	played	by	St	
Paul’s	teams	–	this	was	fully	supported	by	the	CSG.	

 Regarding	next	year’s	sign‐on	organization	the	CSG	has	resolved	to	
ensure	sign	on	messages	in	the	daily	notices	be	done	4‐5	days	prior	to	
sign‐on	and	that	a	message	be	read	out	at	assembly.	

	
Regarding	TAS	Cricket,	it	was	resolved	that	the	CSG	should	look	into	pre‐
enrolment	information	be	given	to	future	St	Paul’s	families	at	Yr6	interviews.	
This	would	alert	parents	early	enough	to	enable	considering	their	child’s	
involvement	in	SPS	TAS	cricket.	The	current	situation	makes	it	more	likely	that	
their	child	will	be	locked	into	a	club	team	when	the	first	trimester	sports	for	TAS	
are	on.	
	
The	following	invoiced	amounts	were	approved	to	be	paid:	

 $1140.00	for	Rotary	Club	chip	van	hire	(to	be	reimbursed	back	to	CSG	as	a	
donation)	

 $637.34	for	target	stumps	for	teams	
 $945.40	for	balls	and	scorebooks	
 $950.00	for	BNJHA	half	season	fees	
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